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Dear colleagues, 
 
Further to our earlier communications, we would like to provide you with some updated 
information regarding the IEEE P802.1CQ project. 
 
As we notified you in our statement of July 20, 2020, IEEE P802.1CQ/D0.5 was circulated for 
Task Group Ballot during July. The draft included a reproduction of MAAP from IEEE Std 
1722, as previously proposed and discussed. 
 
We appreciate the participation of some of your Working Group’s participants in the Task 
Group Ballot. As a result of the discussions, decisions have been made to revise the draft in 
such a way that MAAP is now the basis of many of the enhancements under development in 
the project. 
 
At this time, we are enclosing the IEEE P802.1CQ Draft <tbd> for review by your participants 
and require that it be stored for IEEE 1722 Working Group use with password-protected 
access. This draft is currently under review in a further IEEE 802.1 Task Group ballot that 
opened <date> and closes <date>. Any comments would be welcome. Note that the IEEE 802 
work is open, and contribution driven. Participation is on an individual basis and technical 
discussion can be conducted based on individual contributions. The TSN Task Group holds 
regular electronic meetings; details are available via the TSN Task Group page 
http://www.ieee802.org/1/tsn. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Glenn Parsons 
Chair, IEEE 802.1 Working Group 
 


